
 

 

 

 

Three-day onsite workshop on “Research Writing: Statistical Data Analysis, 

Results and Discussion, Conclusion, and Recommendation” 

 

 
From February 8 to 10, 2023, Urdaneta City University’s Center of Training and 

Professional Development held the second phase of its Professional Regulation 

Commission (PRC) accredited CPD program on advanced research writing. The three- 

day onsite workshop, “Research Writing: Statistical Data Analysis, Results and 

Discussion, Conclusion, and Recommendation,” provided teachers with an opportunity to 

earn eight Continuing Professional Development (CPD) units while enhancing their 

research skills. Held at the University Cafeteria, the event attracted numerous educators 

eager to deepen their understanding of data analysis and refine their research 

presentation techniques. 

The program featured a carefully curated lineup of topics, beginning with statistical data 

analysis and moving through the critical stages of results and discussion, concluding with 

sections on crafting effective conclusions and recommendations. Participants were also 

introduced to essential guidelines for paper presentation and publication, equipping them 

with skills for broader academic dissemination of their work. Each session was led by 

research experts, allowing attendees to gain valuable insights and ask questions to 

deepen their practical knowledge. 

Teachers registered by scanning a QR code or using an online link, reflecting the 

university’s seamless approach to participant engagement. UCU’s Center of Training and 

Professional Development expressed its gratitude for the high level of participation, noting 

that the onsite format allowed for dynamic, face-to-face interactions that fostered a richer 

learning experience. 



 

By the end of the program, participants left not only with CPD units but also with renewed 

confidence in their ability to conduct thorough, publishable research. The event 

demonstrated UCU’s commitment to empowering educators in their professional growth 

and supporting their contributions to academic research in the Philippines. 

 

 
Link for the Facebook Post: https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1EkhWGQfxQ/ 
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